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To

The Faculty of Commerce and Management Board of Studies
University of Mumbai

Mahatma Gandhi Road

Fort, Mumbai -400032

Subject: Request for Revision of MMS Syllabus

Dear Members of the Board of Studies,

We are writing to formally request a comprehensive review of the current MMS syllabus at Pillai HOC Institute
of Management Studies and Research, Rasayani, Raigad District, an affiliated institution of the University of
Mumbai. Our institute offers a two-year Master of Management Studies (MMS) program with four
specializations in Operations, Human Resource Management, Finance, and Marketing.

In our on-going commitment to providing our students with a relevant and up-to-date education, we have
gathered valuable feedback from industry experts, alumni, and students. Their insights have highlighted the need
for a syllabus that better reflects the evolving business landscape and equips our graduates with the skills
required for success in today's competitive market.

We propose incorporating the following elements into the revised syllabus:

e Case Studies: Real-world case studies can provide students with practical applications of theoretical
concepts and enhance their problem-solving abilities.

e  Experiential Learning: Opportunities for internships, industry projects, and simulations can bridge the
gap between academia and industry, giving students hands-on experience.

e Industry-Oriented Modules: Coursework that aligns closely with current industry trends and
practices can ensure that our graduates are well-prepared for their careers.

By implementing these changes, we believe that we can significantly improve the quality of education offered
by our institution and better prepare our students for the challenges and opportunities of the future.

We look forward to your careful consideration of our request and your guidance in this important matter.
Sincerely,

Thanking you

>

Yours faithfully,

Dr. Pradip Chatterjjee
Director
Pillai HOC Institute of Management Studies and Research

Rasayani, Raigad.



